
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 27th May 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

Today sees the first ‘Brereton’s Got Talent’ 

show hosted by our School Council. I am sure 

that the children will thoroughly enjoy this 

event this afternoon. 

 

You should all have received two letters this 

week: the first informing you of the fact that 

the cycle ‘Tour of Britain’ will mean that the 

school has to close on Tuesday 6th            

September 2016; the second informing you of 

a change to our uniform from September 

2016. The change to our summer uniform will 

hopefully mean a saving for you all as we     

replace embroidered polo shirts with short 

sleeved white shirts.  The decision about    

uniform has been taken following discussion 

with numerous parents. We will keep our    

winter uniform all year round for both boys 

and girls.  Please see the individual letters for 

further details. 

 

Half Term Holiday 

We break up for the half term holidays on 

Friday 27th May. We return to school on 

Tuesday 7th June as Monday 6th June is an 

INSET day. 

 

Brereton Preschool 

Brereton Preschool are holding an Open Day 

on Wednesday 15th June from 9.30am until 

4.00pm. Spread the word to family and 

friends and pop in to see how Preschool 

spend their day. 

If anyone has a cycle helmet that is too 

small at home , Preschool would be very 

grateful if you would donate it to them. 

 

 

 

Parking 

Please respect our local residents when  

parking your car. Do not park across  

driveways or on their grass verges. 

 

School Uniform 

If you have any uniform in good condition  

that your child has grown out of, please save 

it. PTA are having a second hand uniform sale 

at the garden party on Saturday 2nd  

July. 

 

Key Dates 

Year 1 Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 10th 

June 

Year 3 Potteries Museum Trip Wednesday 

15th June 

Reception Class Assembly 2.45pm Friday 17th 

June 

Year 5/6 Ice Skating Tuesday 21st June 

Year 3/4 Go Ape Thursday 23rd June 

 

 

 

This week I would like to share the      

wonderful feedback that I have received 

from two visitors to our school this week.  

Individually both praised the children on 

their manners, their behaviour and the 

high standard of work on display and     

evident in pupil’s books. 

One visitor was blown away by our       

classroom learning environments, finding 

them enticing, stimulating and stunning.  

We sometimes forget to see what is 

there in front of us each day. Thank you 

to all of the staff and children who work 

so hard every day to make Brereton such 

an amazing place to share our learning.  


